
SEAGOVILLE ANIMAL SHELTER OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE

TUESDAY, JUNE 4, 2013

The quarterly meeting of the Seagoville Animal Shelter Oversight Committee was called to order at 12:14

p.m. with a quorum present, to wit:

Sgt. Karl Bailey Chairperson

Off. Brenda Stevens Board Member, arrived 12:20 p.m.

Dr. Ronnie Mohr, DVM Board Member

Bettye Baker Board Member

City Secretary Dara Crabtree was also in attendance.

II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The minutes for March 5, 2013 were approved unanimously without objection.

III. DISCUSSIONS AND PRESENTATIONS

a. Shelter Statistics – Sgt. Bailey gave an update on shelter statistics.

b. Amending Ordinances – Sgt. Bailey went over the proposed changes being considered to Article 

5.02 Dangerous Dog.

c. New Shelter Status – Sgt. Bailey stated as this time the new shelter construction had been placed 

on hold due to lack of funding.

d. Volunteer Projects – Sgt. Bailey shared a shelter Wish List that was being considered by Lions 

Club including: painting of current facility; awning and outside kennels; play yards for both small

and large dogs; pet scale for large dogs; lettering on the new STAAR van; dryer; water spigot for 

outside.

IV. FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS

No discussion held.

The meeting adjourned at 1:42 p.m.


